
 

 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

I am pleased to confirm the following information for your child’s upcoming residential trip to Yangshuo 

from the 17th October until the 21st October 2016. 

 
 

Flight times: 

 

Outbound:      Beijing – Guilin  CN7215                 Departing at 08:15           Arriving at 11:25 

Inbound:    Guilin – Beijing   CN7216                 Departing at 12:10           Arriving at 14:55 

 
 

Bus Times: 

 

Monday 17th October: 
 

BSB Sanlitun (VW car garage)          3:30am 

Wangjing Holiday Inn (PE Stop)         4:00am 
Meet at BSB Shunyi                         4:30am 

Depart BSB Shunyi                           5:00am 

Arrive at PEK (Terminal 1)                5:30am 
  

Friday 21st October: 

(The below arrival timings are estimated, depending on whether the flight is delayed) 

 
BSB Shunyi                                     16:15 

Wangjing Holiday Inn (PE stop)          17:00 

BSB Sanlitun                                    17:30 
 

Please let me know if your child wishes to get the bus from either BSB Sanlitun or Wangjing. 

 
Due to the number of students attending the trip, I am afraid that no parents will be able to drop off or 

pick up their child from the airport. Your son or daughter will only be able to be collected from one of the 

drop off points above. 

  
 

Daily Updates: 

During the course of the week, daily updates will be given on both the school website and the school 
Facebook page in order to keep you updated on your child and the activities they are taking part in 

during the course of the day. 

 



 

 

Information evening: 
 

We would like to invite all parents to an information evening regarding the residential trip on Tuesday 

11th October starting at 6pm. A member of staff from Insight Adventures will be available to answer any 

questions you may have about the upcoming trip, as well as myself and Mr Carlisle. 
  

 

 

Students are allowed to bring mobile phones and pieces of technology to the residential. However, I 

would like to stress that this is at your child’s own risk and the school will not take responsibility for any 

losses or damages during the course of the week. If your child does bring technology, they must leave 
this at the hotel during the day so prevent any loss or damage. 

 

 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 
 

 

Kind Regards, 
 

 

Emma Langham 

Head of Year 8 


